
From: Tainter, Patrick A (Brisbane) <cssc-tainter@brisbaneca.org> 
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 3:07 PM 
To: Council Members <CouncilMembers@ci.brisbane.ca.us>; Wodziak, Dariusz (personal) 
<dwodziak@gmail.com>; Kinser, Karen <kkinser@ci.brisbane.ca.us>; Santoyo, Tomas 
<tsantoyo@ci.brisbane.ca.us> 
Cc: Tainter, Patrick (personal) <ptainter@yahoo.com> 
Subject: Complete Streets Safety Committee 
  

Dear City Council, 
  

This year my time constraints have changed 
such that I have missed two CSSC meetings and 
anticipate missing at least three more.  
  

It is not fair to the Committee, nor the City, for 
me to hold a position on the Committee but not 
contribute to its work.  
  

Therefore, I hereby resign from the Complete 
Streets Safety Commission with immediate 
effect.  
  

I have enjoyed the years I have spent on the 
Committee and believe we have improved the 
street safety in Brisbane.  
  

Of course, there is still much work to be done. 
The Committee is well filled with dedicated and 
thoughtful Members and is well supported by an 
equally dedicated and thoughtful City Staff to 
accomplish that. I look forward to following their 
work and bringing items to them to consider.  
  



It is my hope, as my schedule frees up, that I 
can reapply and rejoin the Committee at some 
future date.  
  

Sincerely yours, 
  

Patrick Tainter 

Attendee panel closed 
 


